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LENGTH OF SERVICE OF COMMITTEE MEMBERS

	
	2013 
fall
	2014 spring
	2014 
fall
	2015 spring
	2015 
fall
	2016 spring
	2016 
fall
	2017 spring
	2017 
fall
	2018 spring
	2018 fall
	2019 spring
	2019 fall

	A&S
	J. Robbins
	→
	→
	→
	Tim Brownlee
	→
	→
	→
	→
	→
	NEW
	
	

	
	G. Herren

	→
	→
	→
	→
	→
	Paul O’Hara*
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	W. Gollar

	→
	→
	→
	→
	→
	Danny Otero*
	
	
	
	
	
	

	WCB
	M. Webb
	→
	→
	→
	Lynda Kilbourne
	→
	→
	→
	→
	→
	NEW
	
	

	
	M. Walker
	→
	A. Tracey
	→
	James Turner
	→
	→
	→
	NEW
	
	
	
	

	
	B. Luce

	→
	T. Kruse
	→
	→
	→
	→
	→
	NEW
	
	
	
	

	CPS
	T.Knestrict

	→
	→
	→
	→
	→
	Karl Stukenberg**
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	G. Hurst

	→
	→
	→
	→
	→
	Teresa Young**
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	C. End

	→
	→
	→
	Deborah Kuchey
	→
	→
	→
	→
	→
	NEW
	
	




Each college will have 3 representatives to the committee, who are tenured members of the Principal Faculty, elected by written ballot of the Principal Faculty. Nominations for this committee will be made to the Chair of the Faculty Committee by the Principal Faculty within one week of the call for nominations. All nominees must have agreed to run for election to this committee prior to submitting their names to the Faculty Committee. Self-nominations are acceptable. 
Members will serve 3 year terms, with a one-year interim before one is eligible for re-election. For the initial formation of the CCC, the terms will be staggered to establish continuity over time. Staggered terms will be determined by lot within each college’s representatives, so that each college will have one member serving one year, one member serving two years, and one member serving three years in the first cycle. This will insure that each college always has 3 members.

*one person serves one-year term; other person serves three-year term. The two decide which serves which.
** one person serves one-year term; other person serves three-year term. The two decide which serves which.

ONGOING CHARGE

To be responsible for the assessment process to ensure the core is continually achieving our learning objectives for students, and making suggestions for changing the core as necessary to ensure it meets these objectives over time.

Changes to the core recommended by the CCC will be handled as other changes to the curriculum, being sent to the Board of Undergraduate Studies for approval or returned by BUGS to the committee for revisions.  As with other changes to the curriculum, once approved by BUGS, the recommendations will be put before the Faculty for a vote of approval.

